
2018 Kutz Back to School Nights 

6:30 p.m. Monday, September 17, for grades K-3 

6:30 p.m. Thursday, September 20, for grades 4-6 

**Learning Support teachers, Autistic Support teachers and high group math instructors will 

meet with their parents at 6 p.m. on their grade specific evenings. 

• Meet your child’s teacher 

• See your child’s classroom 

• Learn what’s expected from students and parents 

• Sign up to help with Home & School committees and classroom parties 

• Find out how you can get involved at Kutz 

• Homeroom dues will be collected in each classroom.  Homeroom dues: $5/child in 

grades 1-5, $10 for kindergarten, $30 for grade 6 
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Kutz Directory Information 

 
The Home & School Directory will be available online.  Each year, we publish a school directory 
that contains contact information for students and their families as a helpful resource.   Before 
we make it available, we want you to know what will be included and give you the opportunity 
to opt-out if you so choose.   
 
All personal information in the directory is provided to us through Infinite Campus.  In addition 
to your name, address, email address, and cell phone number, the directory will include class 
lists, staff lists, and the names of H&S committee chairpersons and homeroom parents.   
 
**ALL families will be included in the directory unless you chose to not have your information 
included.** If you do not wish to be included or don’t want specific information shared with 
all, please send your requests to Karen Pirrone at kpirrone@cbsd.org no later than Sept. 
28.** 
 
The directory will be password protected and electronically available to all through the school 
website. You may print your own copy from the website for free or request a printed copy from 
H&S at a cost of $7/directory.   We will make updates only to the online version quarterly to 
adjust for changes.  Details for access to the directory and print orders will be forthcoming. 
 

Any questions can be directed to Stephanie Charran:  stephanie@charranweb.com   
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